Scituate Beach Commission

Meeting Minutes — November 24, 2015
Location: Scituate Recreation Office (High School)
Members Present:  Nancy Fay, Bill Schmid, Michael Scott, Steve Tripp, Paula Elsmore
Members Absent: none
Also Present: none
Meeting called to order at 7:26 pm
Minutes
Minutes from November 9, 2015, moved, seconded, voted and approved — vote unanimous
Old Business
General discussion of Beach Commission charge — agreed not to investigate a possible sixth
public beach at Sand Hills — Chairman Fay distributed relevant studies (beach sticker study,
parking lot reports, audit report of lifeguard program, and beach boundaries report) — Chairman
Fay lead spirited discussion of mandate and jurisdiction moving forward and agreed that (based
upon the charge as prepared by the town) each member will identify their top three projects to
work on and top three projects to put on hold
New Business

Chairman Fay suggested inviting various town departments in for meet and greets with members

Mr. Tripp started discussion of need to solicit community opinion and evaluate beach projects of
community interest — discussion of website

Next meeting set for December 15,2015, at 7:30 pm

Motion to adjourn meeting made and seconded; voted and meeting adjourned at 8:35 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Michael Scott, Secretary



